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From: cgarland@harvardmanagement.com (info@harvardmanagement.com)  This sender is in your safe list,

Sent: Thu 1/29/15 3:31 PM

Good morning everyone

We would like to thank all of you that cooperated with the snow removal process on Wednesday morning. MNM Maintenance
contacted management and said that it was great to have an empty lot to work in. This made the process much easier.

We would like to remind those of you that have balconies to remove the snow today as we are getting another storm tomorrow.
Standing snow is not only heavy but when it melts it will start the wood rot process all over again and we don't want that!

If you are an investor please contact your tenant today regarding the snow on the balconies.
Once again many thanks to everyone. Great team work!!

Connie



